
 

 

 

Governing Board Meeting/  

Study Session of July 27, 2016 

The Contra Costa Community College District (District) Governing Board met at the 
George R. Gordon Education Center on July 27, 2016. The meeting/study session 
began at 4:00 p.m. 
 
Highlights of the meeting follow. 
 
California College Promise 
The Governing Board held a study session on the California College Promise and heard 
presentations from the following representatives. 
 

 Executive Director Katie Fairbairn, Mendocino College Foundation, on the 
Mendocino Promise. 

 President Rachael Rosenthal, Folsom Lake College, on the Folsom Lake 
College/Rancho Cordova College Promise. 

 Executive Director Jessie Stewart, on the Richmond Promise. 
 
New Agreements Approved 
The Governing Board approved a number of agreements, including: 
 

o a Contra Costa College renewal agreement with the Contra Costa 
County Office of Education to establish the responsibilities as a 
member district in serving the Contra Costa County Adult Education 
Consortium; 

 
o a Diablo Valley College renewal agreement with John F. Kennedy 

University to provide facilities for the Emeritus College; 
 

o a new District Office agreement with Career Ladders Project/ 
Foundation for California Community Colleges to leverage local  
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o practices and learning to impact student success regionally (SB 
1070 goal); and 

 
o a Los Medanos College (LMC) renewal agreement with John Burton 

Foundation to provide textbook fund support to students eligible for the 
Burton Book Fund. 

 
New Bond Oversight Committee Member Approved 
Carlos DeLoach, representing the college support organization for LMC, was appointed 
by the Governing Board to the Measure A 2006 and Measure E 2014 Bond Oversight 
Committee.  Mr. DeLoach’s term of service is July 1, 2016, to June 30, 2018. 
 
 

THE NEXT REGULAR MEETING OF THE GOVERNING BOARD 

WILL BE HELD ON SEPTEMBER 14, 2016, BEGINNING AT 6:00 P.M., 

 AT THE GEORGE R. GORDON EDUCATION CENTER, 
500 COURT STREET, MARTINEZ, CALIFORNIA 


